
Union Challenges Indiana's Right-To-Work Law On
Constitutional Grounds
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The Indianapolis Business Journal is reporting that the International Union of
Operating Engineers Local 150 has filed a complaint in federal court
challenging Indiana’s new right-to-work law on constitutional grounds. We
initially addressed this development in a previous blog post that can be
accessed here.

The full story can be found via the IBJ website.
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